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Give to the Axe Family Munson Fellow Fund 
 

Giving Tuesday is a day to support causes that are important to you. Consider 

participating with a gift to the Axe Family Munson Fellow Fund. This fund 
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benefits the Honors College Munson Fellows, who are residential peer 

mentors in first-year Honors housing. These positions have been a tradition 

since the founding of Honors. Every gift counts -consider $5 or $10 to support 

efforts to build a supportive and inclusive community in honors from the very 

beginning. To make a donation, click here.  
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Events and Dates 

 

HENS - Honors Engaging in Neighborhood Service - Come help us make 

bracelets for hospital patients at our November general meeting, Tuesday, 

November 28 at 7:30 pm in Gore 223. 

 

Take a break with fellow Honors students for a Friendsgiving Munson Study 

Break Wednesday, November 29 at 9 pm in the Redding Laundry Lounge. 

 

Honors Adventure Club (HAC) is holding a brainstorming meeting for spring 

semester adventure outings December 4 at 8 pm Memorial Hall, room 110, 

Snacks provided! Also, are you interested in becoming a trip leader for HAC 

trips? Fill out the HAC trip leader form! 
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Opportunities 

 

Munson Fellow Information Sessions – Honors is recruiting Munson Fellows 
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for the 2024-2025 academic year! Do you enjoy helping others? Do you want 

to program and build community? Have you enjoyed your Honors experience 

so far and want to help create a good experience for the next class of 

students? If you answered yes to these questions and are interested in being a 

Munson Fellow and planning to live on campus for your sophomore year, then 

come to one of our information sessions to learn more! Information sessions 

will be: 

 Thursday 11/30 @ 6:00 PM | Redding Building Lounge 

 Monday 12/4 @ 5:00 PM | Redding Building Lounge 

 Friday 12/8 @ 12:00 PM | Zoom; Meeting ID: 970 9318 6360 

Questions? Email Co-Curricular Coordinator Kendall Rousseau. 

 

The UD Winter Job Shadow Program is an opportunity for students to 

network with industry professionals and learn about career paths from alumni 

in the field. These experiences can last from an hour phone conversation to a 

half or full day in-person shadow, and students can be matched with up to 3 

hosts. The application is due November 28.  There’s a link to all of the 

opportunities in the application form.  Here is a list of all the shadow 

opportunities. 

 

Medical Scholars Program Interest Meeting Monday, December 4, 6-7:30 

pm in Gore 205. Are you a freshman interested in medicine? Join this 

presentation to learn about the Medical Scholars Program at UD, and learn 

more about the program here. 

 

The University of Delaware’s Center for Composite Materials (CCM) is 

recruiting for undergraduate research internships for Winter and Summer 

2024 sessions. Research Internships are can be part-time during the 

academic semester and full-time during summer and winter and offer 
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structured work experiences that allow students to work on cutting-edge 

projects and learn from experts in the field. Find out more, and apply today. 

 

Coffee with a Prof - is there a professor you want to get to know better? 

Someone you’ve taken a class with, are taking a class with now, or would like 

to take in the future? Here’s your opportunity! Take any UD professor to 

Little Goat on us! For more information about the program see Honors College 

Coffee with a Prof.  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Check out the Honors Bulletin Board for more 

Opportunities! 
   

internships, upcoming course highlights, academic contests, and more can be found 
on our Honors Bulletin Board! 
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Need to get in touch with someone from Honors? 

You can find us in the Honors College Building at 186 South College Ave. 

302-831-1195  ~  honors@udel.edu ~ Stop by to visit!  

 

To unsubscribe from this email list, contact honors@udel.edu 

  

  

 
 


